
AUT FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP 
 
Closing date 1 April 
 

BACKGOUND 
This scholarship is supported by Seddon Memorial Technical College alumni and other AUT 
donors. The scholarship was established to recognise an academically able student who is making 
a positive contribution to the community and to encourage them to study at Honours, course 
work Master’s or Postgraduate Diploma level at AUT University 

 
 TYPE OF AWARD 

The award consists of tuition fees for one semester only at Honours, course work Master’s or 
Postgraduate Diploma level (excluding Master of Business Administration) 

 
TENURE 

One semester only; this award is not renewable 
 
ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA 

Applicants must: 
• Be a New Zealand citizen or permanent resident 
• Have completed a Bachelor’s programme at AUT by the end of the year prior to 

application 
• Normally be enrolled in an Honours, course work Master’s or Postgraduate Diploma 

programme at AUT in Semester 1 of the year of application. If not already enrolled in an 
Honours, course work Master’s or Postgraduate Diploma programme the applicant’s 
transcripts must provide evidence of eligibility to enrol in the programme  

• Have demonstrated strong academic achievement to date 
• Contribute positively  to their community 

APPLICATION REQUIREMENTS 
Application is through the AUT online scholarship application portal.  Applicants are expected to 
upload: 

• Academic transcripts for tertiary study other than that completed at AUT 
• A brief outline of their community contribution and/or activities (Max. one A4 page) 

Applicants must nominate one referee in the portal. This referee must be a person of standing in 
the applicant’s area of community involvement who will attest the community contribution and 
or involvement. 
If not already enrolled in an Honours, course work Master’s or Postgraduate Diploma 
programme, proof of eligibility to enrol in the programme  
 

CONDITION OF AWARD 
Successful applicants are expected to write a letter of thanks to the AUT Foundation Alumni and 
donors.  This will be sent to scholars@aut.ac.nz on acceptance of the award. 

mailto:scholars@aut.ac.nz

